
Dear Parents, 

Even though March is a shorter month due to the Spring Break holiday, it’s going to 
be a busy one with great activities. The children will taste the awesome maple syrup 
by pretending to go to the “Cabane à sucre”. The three years old will go to the moon 
and back. And the four years old will learn a few animals from Australia and Africa. 

Thank you, for taking time to make all the wonderful Valentines for the children in 
the class. They are so precious. Everyone had a wonderful time giving them out! 

 
Date to remember: 
March 5 and 6: Brown Day 
March 5 and 8: Cabane à sucre (Maple syrup festival) 
March 13 and 21: Montrer-Parler (Show’n tell) 
March 20 and 21 : Grey Day 
March 22 to 31 inclusively: School close – Spring break 
 
 
 


